## **VIA E-MAIL AND USPS**

May 26, 2020

Deborah A. Howland, Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Request for change of contact information for the Service List in Docket #DG 17-198

Dear Director Howland:

Please add Kate Luczko (<u>KLuczko@nashuachamber.com</u>) to the Service List in the above mentioned docket as the President and CEO of the Greater Nashua Chamber of Commerce. Kate took over this role in January of 2020 upon the retirement of Tracy S. Hall.

Please remove Tracy S. Hall (<u>THall@nashuachamber.com</u>) from the Service List in the above mentioned docket, as she has retired from her position.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Best Regards, Laurey Isanskí

Laurey Isanski Office Manager

Encls. 7 copies of this original letter

cc: DG 17-198 Service List

Laurey Isanskí
Office Manager
603-881-8333 Ext. 221
www.nashuachamber.com